
Hi Charlene, 
Happy New Year. I hope everyone had a great Christmas. Here are a few 
pictures to start the New Year. Spout Cove and many other places are 
going to be a wonderful tourist attraction, if we don't get a handle on in-
discriminative dumping soon. I took a few pictures that I thought would 
interest you and anyone in your department. It's obvious that easy 
access to any of our remote wilderness areas is going to be the ruination 
of our wild areas. The time frame to bring resolve is way to long. People 
are either extremely illiterate or don't give a damn. Limited access and a 
pack it in and pack it out policy would save government and all involved 
a pile of money. This is not rocket science. But trying to get our great 
resources of potable water back and life support systems  will be. Many 
parts of the world are starving for the water and wild areas we have. So 
what's the problem? 
  
                YOURS IN CONSERVATION TONY 
 


